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MEMORANDUMFbR Don Lanham, ARM /DCBp

FROM: llichael J. Davis, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, Y and Special Projects
' SUBJECT: UPGRADE T0 "PROPRIETARY" CLASSIFICATION OF REPORT

PREVIOUSLY SUCHITTED AS "NON-PROPRIETARY."

REFERENCES: (1) Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr., Arizona Nuclear
Power Project (ANPP), to USNRC Document Control
Desk, dated June 3, 1988 (161-01070-EEVB/BJA).
SUBJECT: Proprietary Report - Fuel Surveillance
Test Results.

'

(2) Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr. , ANPP, to USNRC
Document Control Desk, dated January 8,1988
(161-00730-EEVB/LJM) .- SUBJECT: Fuel Surveillance
Test Results.

Reference (1) (see attached) stater that ANPP has been informed by Combustion '

Engineering that the January 8,1988, report of Fuel Surveillance Test Results
(Reference (2)), previously submitted to the NRC as non-proprietary information,
should in fact be considered proprietary.

Please see that copies of reference (2) are recalled from.the public document
rooms and that notification of personnel on distribution is made to control
the report as proprietary information.

The docket number for Palo Verde Unit 1 is 50-528. The accession number for
reference (2) is 8801130141.

Thank you for your assistance.

;

original sibned by
Michael J. Davis, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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/ 'o UNITED STATES
! k NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION;
g E WASHINGTON. D. C,20553

% ,,,,, ! June 24, 1988

MEMORANDUM FOR Don Lanham, ARM /DCB

FROM: Michael J. Davis, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, Y and Special Projects

SUBJECT: UPGRADE T0 "PROPRIETARY" CLASSIFICATION OF REPORT
PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED AS "NON-PROPRIETARY."

REFERENCES: (1) Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr., Arizona Nuclear
Power Project (ANPP), to USNRC Document Control
Desk, dated June 3, 1988 (161-01070-EEVB/BJA).
SUBJECT: Proprietary Report - Fuel Surveillance
Test Results.

(2) Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr., ANPP, to USNRC
Document Control Desk, dated January 8,1988
(161-00730-EEVB/LJM). SUBJECT: Fuel Surveillance
Test Results.

Reference (1) (see attached) states that ANPP has been informed by Combustion
Engineering that the January 8,1988, report of Fuel Surveillance Test Results
(Reference (2)), previously submitted to the NRC as non-proprietary information,
should in fact be considered proprietary.

Please see that copies of reference (2) are recalled from the public document
rooms and that notification of personnel on distribution is made to control
the report as proprietary information.

The doc'et number for Palo Verde Unit 1 is 50-528. The accession number forx

reference (2)is8801130141.

| Thank you for your assistance.

MY[
| Michael J. Day s, Project Manager

Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

|- IV, Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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